
 

 

 
 

St Ann's and Harringay Area Forum and Committee 
 

TUESDAY, 1ST JULY, 2014 
 

6.30 pm 
 

VENUE: CYPRUS KITCHEN, 628-630 GREEN LANES, N8 0SD 
 
 

MEMBERS OF THE AREA COMMITTEE/FORUM: 
 
Councillors Adamou (Chair), B. Blake, Ibrahim, Morton, Ozbek and Ryan 
 
 

Introduction by the Chair – Councillor Gina Adamou 
 

 
AREA FORUM  
  

 
 
 

- Green Lanes: Update and What’s Next?  (6.35 – 7.05pm) 
 
An update on the delivery and progress of the current construction works the  
regeneration programme. 
 

- Finsbury Park: Usage and Event Stakeholder Group  (7.05 – 7.35.pm) 
 
Following on from the discussion on matters relating to Finsbury Park that took place at 
our Forum meeting on 20 September 2013, this is an opportunity to receive an update 
on issues that were raised, including: public safety, frequency of use and the impact on 
the park and the public as a result of large-scale events; stake-holder meetings and 
distribution of income. 
 

- Estates Food Waste (7.35 – 7.45pm) 
 
Presentation on a food waste recycling service to properties on estates and in blocks of 
flats in St Ann’s and Harringay Wards and the borough as a whole. 
 

- Alexandra Palace: Regeneration Consultation (7.45 – 8.05pm) 
Presentation on the master-plan for the regeneration of the Palace.  Since the Trust last 
undertook a major public consultation in 2012, it has made great progress in developing 
the ideas which received strong backing then.   In May 2013 the Trust were granted a 
‘Round 1’ pass by  the Heritage Lottery Fund for a major grant to allow it to re-open its 



 

2 

historic Victorian theatre, and to create a new visitor attraction and learning centre 
celebrating the birth of broadcast television in the former BBC studios.  The Trust is 
now working with its design team, led by internationally celebrated architects Feilden 
Clegg Bradley, to detail these plans, and would very much like to share the emerging 
picture with the local community, and assess support for different elements of the 
design. 

 
 

Refreshment break 
 

AREA COMMITTEE  
 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
2. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING - 31 MARCH 2014   (TO FOLLOW)  
 
3. URGENT BUSINESS  
 
4. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
5. DEPUTATIONS AND PETITIONS  
 
8. FEEDBACK FROM THE AREA FORUM  
 
7. ANY OTHER BUSINESS  
 
 
 
Bernie Ryan 
Assistant Director – Corporate Governance and 
Monitoring Officer 
Level 5 
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ 
 

Oliver Craxton 
Principal Committee Coordinator 
Level 5 
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ 
 
Tel: 020 8489 2615 
Email: oliver.craxton@haringey.gov.uk  
 
20 June 2014 


